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Re. Proposed Road Tunnel at Stonehenge
I agree wholeheartedly with the findings of the Advisory Mission and share the view that
this developemnt would be deleterious to the nature and value of this unique heritage site.

If there HAS TO be a dvelepment then the southern bypass option suggested would be my
preference, although I would prefer plans to reduce the need for roads and motor vehicles
altogether (see comment below).

Judgements by the Governments independent advisors, Unesco’s WH Committee and even
the former Transport secretary have found the proposals unacceptable.  The High Court
has rejected the DCO and, in any case, given the challenge of climate change, we need to
be REDUCING the use of roads and motor vehicles generally if we are to survivie on a
healthy planet.

Please ensure that ALL the above mentioned views and feedback and any others are taken
into full account in any further discussion of this misguided project so that the Independent
Planning
Inspectorate can make sound and balanced judgements to inform its advice.

I strongly object to the scheme and would like it to be abandoned.

Yours
Jeffrey Edwards




